

Bishops Tawton Primary School Newsletter

http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/

Friday 28th June 2019

Dear Parents/carers.

Transition day, we hope you found the chance to meet with your child's new teacher useful today. The children had a lovely time in their new classes, even the Reception children settled right in as if they had been here for weeks! The year 6 children spent the day at Park School; we look forward to hearing all about it next week!

Year 5 Cricket

Well done to the Year 5 children who took part in the cricket festival this week, well done for coming 1^{st} and 2^{nd} in your groups. Great team work as always for BTS!

Books

We love to read and we try to ensure we have lots of exciting books for children to borrow. Unfortunately, these don't always make their way back to school. Over time, our school library, reading books, group novels get depleted so we're launching a book amnesty over the next week or so. We don't mind how long you've been in possession of a school book; we'd just love to have it back. Please look under the bed, behind the sofa etc and dig out any books which belong to school. No one will be counting how many you return - we'll just be delighted to get them back! Many thanks!

PTFA: MORE HELP!

Summer Fayre (4th July from 5-7.30 pm)

Raffle tickets are being sent home with your child, please send stubs back in with money, more are available from the office.

Jam Jar tombola: Thank you for all the Jars so far, there are some amazing ideas! Still time to create more and send them in.

(no sweets) Please send your jam jar to school by Monday 1st July

Donations for **raffle** prizes greatly appreciated: theme 'Summer time, family outdoors'

Books: donations of good quality books for children and adults please

All donations can be added to collection boxes outside classrooms, thank you!

Parent Consultations: We hope you found your consultation useful. If you were unable to meet with your child's teacher please feel free to arrange an appointment.

Pre-school news

This week we have been reading Noah's Ark and testing what objects float and sink.

The children have had their last transition morning. They have really enjoyed these and are looking forward to starting school in September.

*Please check the lost property basket on the window sill, it's getting very full!

Please name your children's clothes so that they can easily be returned.

Reminder: Children MUST wear hats on sunny days when playing outside and on the field. They will be asked to stay in the shade if not.

Dates:

Sports Day: 2nd July 1.20pm (weather permitting) there is a rough itinerary on the website, you will notice a few changes since last year that we hope will improve the afternoon. If in doubt ask Mrs Crispin or Miss Rhoads! Please bring picnic rugs to sit on and your own protection from the sun. Children will be supervised by school staff at all times and are not permitted to move to sit with parents for safety reasons. The trim trail is not to be used by any children all afternoon. Refreshments will be available from the cabin

Summer Fayre: 4th July 5-7.30pm

Open Afternoon and Arts week Gallery: Wednesday 17th July 1.30pm

With very best wishes
Melanie Smallwood

On site After School Child Care - 'CABIN CLUB'

Mon-Friday 3.15-5.30pm

£4.00 per hour including a snack

Please call to enquire and book your child's place for next term

01271 343002 families@bishopstawton-primary.org

Pre-booked places only due to staff ratio

After school clubs next week 3.20-4.20pm

Monday - Football Y3+, Running Y3+, Drama Y2+

Tuesday - Irish dancing (all ages)

Wednesday -Soccer skills Rec-y2

Thursday - Summer fayre